
 

 

                 Under Armour UA HOVR™ and FLOW 
Running Shoes 

 
 

Sold at UA Australia, Rebel Sport, Stylerunner, Foot Locker, Wild Earth and Pace Athletic 
between 22 June 2022 and 24 June 2022 

Defect: The shoes were sold without a warning that the right shoe contains a button battery that is 
sealed within a pod and embedded in the shoe. 

Hazard: Consumers may be unaware that the right shoe contains a button battery that is sealed 
within a pod and embedded in the shoe.  

If young children gain access to button batteries and ingest them, they are likely to suffer severe 
internal burn injuries, which can result in serious injury or death.  

Button batteries also pose a choking hazard to young children. 

What to do: Consumers should contact UA Australia Pty Ltd via email 
customerserviceau@underarmour.com  to obtain a copy of a warning about the button battery 
contained in the UA HOVRTM and FLOW running shoes and advice about their consumer 
guarantee rights under the Australian Consumer Law.   
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